[DATE]

[COMMUNITY MEMBER/COMMUNITY LEADER]
[ADDRESS]

[CITY, STATE ZIP]

Subject: Seeking Community Feedback on Proposed Broadband Deployment Project

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that [SERVICE PROVIDER] intends to apply to the Nebraska Public Service
Commission for a Capital Projects Fund grant to provide broadband internet service in your community. We are seeking
feedback from impacted communities regarding the proposed project.

Please review the details of the proposed project below and provide feedback via the attached Community Feedback
Form to the Public Service Commission no later than March 27, 2024.

[SERVICE PROVIDER NAME]

[PROJECT NAME]

[DESCRIPTION OF THE PROJECT AREA]

[DESCRIPTION OF THE PROJECT AND TECHNOLOGY TO BE USED]

[PROPOSED SPEED TIERS AND PRICING]

The proposed project area may also be viewed on the Nebraska Broadband Map, which will be made available on or
around January 24, 2024 at https://psc.nebraska.gov/telecommunications/nebraska-broadband-bridge-program-nbbp.

If you have questions regarding the proposed project, you may contact [Service provider contact] at [phone and/or e-
mail]. If you have questions regarding the Capital Projects Fund grant program, please e-mail
psc.broadband@nebraska.gov or you may contact the Nebraska Public Service Commission Consumer Advocate during
regular business hours (Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. CT) by calling 402-471-3101 or toll free in Nebraska at 1-
800-526-0017.

Sincerely,

[SERVICE PROVIDER CONTACT PERSON]

[SERVICE PROVIDER NAME]

Cc: Nebraska Public Service Commission psc.broadband@nebraska.gov




